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Michele King

Subject: FW: PFFC

Board of Directors 

Santa Clara Valley Water District  

5750 Almaden Expressway 

San Jose, California  

 

Dear Directors, 

 

I must sadly tender my resignation as a member of the Board of the Public Facilities Finance Commission of the 
District. I have recently moved to Napa County, and apparently, under the bylaws, I am no longer eligible to serve. My 
heart is with the District as it moves into the next phase of its history, and I wish the most success to my successor.  

 

Very Truly Yours,   

 

Anthony C. Bennetti 
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